
NORC at the University of Chicago is working with the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 

(CMS) to make improvements to the Dialysis Facility Compare website that provides consumers with 

information about the quality of Dialysis Facilities in the U.S.  The webpage can be accessed here: 

http://www.medicare.gov/dialysisfacilitycompare/search.html. 

We plan to conduct discussions with users or potential users of this website to inform changes and 

improvements CMS is making. Discussions will be conducted via telephone with a web-based 

component (participants will be asked for their opinions of different website content).    

We are recruiting approximately eight participants who:  

 Are currently undergoing in-center hemodialysis  

 Would be interested in looking at dialysis facility quality information online  

 Are available for a 30 minute discussion between Monday December 15th  and Friday December 

19th (we can schedule the time around your availably within these dates) 

 Have use of a telephone and computer with internet access   

If you meet the listed characteristics and would like to help CMS improve the way dialysis facility quality 

information is presented on their website to better meet the needs of people affected by ESRD, please 

contact Rebecca Catterson at Catterson-rebecca@norc.org and please reference DFC-B.  
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